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Dear Parents / Carers,  

O2 Young Voices Concert – 16th January 2024 

We are delighted that Year 4 will be taking part in the Young Voices concert in January 

2024. This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to sing as part of a 7000 strong children’s 

choir! We are already working hard to learn the songs and actions.  

The concert will take place at the O2 Arena on Tuesday 16th January 2024. We will take the 

children to the O2 in the afternoon for the rehearsal and stay until the performance has 

finished.  Children will need to be collected by an adult at 9.00pm from the O2.  We will 

send you more information about arrangements closer to the time.  

Children need to wear a plain white t-shirt to the event but have the option of purchasing 

a Young Voices t-shirt and mini torch for £15.  If you would like to order and pay for a Young 

Voices t-shirt, pay via My Child at School by Monday 25th September.   

Parents and family are invited to watch the concert, which starts at 7:00pm. Tickets cost 

£25. Please note you do not have to buy tickets for the child who is performing, it is free for 

them to attend. If you wish to attend the concert, pay via My Child at School by Monday 

25th September. After the deadline, you will only be able to order tickets direct from the 

venue subject to availability. 

Orders received for tickets or t-shirts after this date will not be processed as these are strict 

dates set by Young Voices. 

You must complete the link below giving permission for your child to attend and perform, 

also stating if you give permission for photos/videos to be taken. 

https://forms.office.com/e/C1ppFBpPas (Revised form) 

If you have any questions or queries, please speak to Miss Blogg, Miss Pickles, or the school 

office. 

 
Kind Regards 
 
The Year 4 Team 

https://forms.office.com/e/C1ppFBpPas

